Office of Hon Tony Ryall

Minister of Health
Minister for State Owned Enterprises

17 MAY 2012
Mr Alex Harris

fyi-request-232-328b45f4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

Thank you for your email of 15 May 2012, requesting under the Official
Information Act 1982 “all advice (including cabinet papers, briefings, costings
etc)" relating to the increase in prescription charges from $3 to $5 per item.

The information requested appears to be more closely related to the functions
and responsibilities of the Ministry of Health. Accordingly under Section 14 of

the Official Information Act | am transferring your request to the Ministry of
Health.

Yours sincerely

e R

Hon Tony Ryall
Minister of Health

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6804 Facsimile 64 4 817 6504



